
Diary Dates 
March 

13th – 17th Year 5 Bikeablilty 

Training 

14th  Class 1 and 2 Science 

Workshop 

16th  Class 3 and 4 Science 

Workshop  

20th Netball District Finals 

(3.45pm Dene 

Magna) 

22nd  Cotswold Farm Park 

visit for Class1 & Pre-

School 

24th  Red Nose Day 

28th  Class 1 Final Gym 

April 

5th  C2 final Swimming  

7th  End of term  

24th Return to school 

26th  Class 4 start 

swimming 

May  

1st  Bank Holiday 

8th-11th SATs week 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 
Many thanks to you all for your attendance at Parents’ 

Evening this week – and for bearing with us through the 

glitches with the booking system.  Don’t forget that we have 

an open-door policy; if you have any queries about your 

child, please do not hesitate to contact the office and we 

will make an appointment for you to discuss them with the 

class teacher. 

National Science and Engineering Week 
To celebrate National Science Week, children across the 

school will be experiencing some exciting workshops run by 

the Cheltenham Science Group.  Parents of children in 

Class 1 are welcome to join the children in their workshop 

‘Science at Home’, on Tuesday at 9.00am in the hall. 

Twitter 
We now have an official Twitter page so that we can share 

some of the magic moments that happen in school.  Follow 

us on @SteamMillsPri 

Red Nose Day 
Red noses are available at the school office priced £1.  

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 
This month we are collecting small toys eg teddies, games, 

colouring pencils etc. that would fit in a shoebox. Please, no 

guns/water pistols etc.!  
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Value: Diversity 

Being different or varied 

       

Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School  Oscar and Ted   

Class 1  Finley D, Kelsey-Leigh, Georgia and Eloise    

Class 2  Nola and Bailey 

Class 3  Katie, Summer, Ethan, Lily and Evie-Lily     

Class 4   Ruby and Eloise 

 

 

Congratulations to our Netball team – they won the local tournament and will now 

be playing in the District Finals on the 20th March! 



 


